
 

 
 

Board Meeting 
March 26, 2020 

 

 

Zoom Virtual 

Attendance: 

 

 

Pastor Matt Dressler, Pastor Dave Kirsch, Pastor Jeff Gates, Gary Clow, 

Sandra Clow, Tânya McLaren, Mac Heuser, Cam Witt, Mandy Banman 
 

 

Motion: As a church board, to recommend our building project be suspended for 

the time being in light of worker safety and financial uncertainty due to Covid-19. 

Our intention is to restart as soon as is possible so that our building will be 

completed by the start of Cascade Christian School’s year in September 2021. 
 

Moved: Mac Heuser 

Seconded: Tânya McLaren  

All in favour – Carried 

 


